

SIMPSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

430 South College Street • Telephone (270) 586-8877 • Fax (270) 586-2011 FRANKLIN, KENTUCKY 42134

TIM SCHLOSSER SUPERINTENDENT

MEMO

To: Board of Education

From: Dr. Milli McIntosh

Topic: F-S High School Emergency Certification for Music/Chorus Teacher

Date: August 7, 2023

We are requesting Aaron Talley be Emergency Certified to teach Music/Chorus at Franklin-Simpson High School for the 2023-24 school year. Mr. Talley has significant experience in all areas of leading a successful HS choir program as per Mr. Wix. He is currently certified to teach Special Education (LBD) and only lacks a passing praxis score to achieve his full Music certification.

 Note: There were two other certified candidates however, there are significant concerns about the other applicants' experience and prospects for success as per Mr. Wix.